
  
STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 

Nashville Environmental Field Office 
711 R.S. Gass Blvd. 

Nashville, TN 37216 
Phone 615-687-7000 Statewide 1-888-891-8332 Fax 615-687-7078 

 
November 1, 2023 
 
Mr. Corey Burkett, Public Works Director 
City of Waverly 
P.O. Box 70 
Waverly TN, 37185 
 
RE: Drought Management Plan- Approved 
 Waverly Water Department 
 PWSID #0000733 
 Humphreys County 
 
Dear Mr. Burkett:  
 
On October 30, 2023, the Division of Water Resources (Division) received an updated Drought 
Management Plan from the Waverly Water Department. The Division has reviewed this plan and 
has determined that it meets the Division’s requirements. The plan is approved for implementation. 
Please keep a copy of this plan on file and available for review to all water system and Division 
personnel.  
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (615) 585-4462 or 
by email at michaelp.murphy@tn.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Murphy 
Program Coordinator 
Division of Water Resources 
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